
Uniontown Art Club 
Newsletter May 2018 

 

Since 1927 we have been promoting and generating an 

appreciation of the Visual Arts in the community 

May 15, 2018 Meeting  
 Meeting Location: 86 W. Main Street Uniontown PA 

 

Board Meeting 5:30 p.m. 

Agenda:  Business Meeting 

 

General Meeting:  6:30 p.m. 
 

Agenda: 

 

 Reading/Approval of Minutes:     Rec. Secretary:   Karen Zueger 
 Treasurer’s Report:    Treasurer:     Pete Pasqua 

 Co-op Report:        Pete Pasqua 

 Committee Report:    V. Pres:  Jessica Lotman 

 Summit inn show and other committees 

 President’s Report:     President:   Stephanie McClain 

 Old Business: 

o May 20th end of the WWII display will need taken down.  

o The date for the gallery painting had to be rescheduled. We need a 

date.  

o Continue discussion on our next appraisal event date had been set, 

tickets ordered. Appraisal flyers will be ready.  

o The next Summit show is scheduled and being advertised.  

o No craft and sip in May.  
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 New Business: 

o The new tables look great.  

o Discuss Brochures that were submitted.  

o Bylaws committee will submit their updates to the board for 

review.  

o Randy Mundal donated 3 more pedestals Pete is painting them 

for the center.  

o Pete and I will be going on the talk show for WMBS to advertise 

the upcoming events.  

o Saturday’s have been taken off the advertising as we don’t have 

enough coverage at the store. If anyone can volunteer we need 

help.  

o Please share all events on Facebook to help boost our internet 

presence.  

o Craft and sip for June will be set ASAP.  

o Still waiting to schedule a meeting with both boards ASAP.  

 

 

 
May 2018 

UAC,  
 

Thanks to everyone who gets this far and reads everything we have going on!! You’re the 
best!!  
 

If you haven’t been to a craft and sip yet, please invite your friends and family; they are a lot of 
fun and a great way to support the art club.  
 

Thanks to all the artists who are participating in the Summit show this weekend. It’s always a 
nice event; I enjoy spending time with the membership talking art and just hanging out.  
 

Speaking of hanging out, everyone is invited to come to the center on Friday nights from 6-? 
We get food and talk art if you haven’t stopped in yet please join us for some face time !!  
 

Remind your friends and family about our Coop!! We have unique gifts and wedding season is 
around the corner.  
 

If there is any interest in Craft and Sip teachers please let me know.  
 

If you are interested in the coop or displaying work at a percentage let Pete know.  
 

If you are able to help at any of our upcoming shows or events we need you (:  
 
Stephanie  

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 


